Area Code Change for
Lower Plaquemines Parish
Becomes Mandatory May 1

Beginning May 1, 2008, communities in lower
Plaquemines Parish will complete the change from
area code 985 to area code 504, marking the end
of the nine-month transition period begun July 29,
2007. Beginning May 1, 2008, you must use the 504
area code when placing calls to the communities of
Buras, Pointe-a-la-Hache, Port Sulphur and Venice.
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Be Sure to Reprogram Your Equipment.

You may need to reprogram your speed dialing lists and customer-owned telephone
equipment as a result of this change. If you live or work in lower Plaquemines Parish, you
may need to reprint your checks, personal stationery and other printed materials that
contain your area code. Note: Local calls to communities in a different area code must be
dialed on a 10-digit basis (area code + seven-digit number). Please visit our Web site at

www.bellsouth.com/areacode for more information.

Thank you for choosing AT&T as your local communications provider. We value you as a
customer and look forward to continuing to serve you.
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